
November 21, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Gus Russo 

Lancer Productions 

221 Blakeney Road 

Baltimore, MD 21228 

 

Dear Mr. Russo: 

 

Enclosed please find a copy of the Dave Powers film and the accompanying press release.  Please do 

not hesitate to call me if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosures 


